From: Greenhalgh, Adam

Sent: 03 July 2019 14:12

To: Planning

Subject: SC logged/trim - 03/07/2019 - FW: Application 2019/2945/P 23 Newton Street
WC2B 5EL

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Sorry. Please can this one also be logged and uploaded.
Many thanks

Adam

Adam Greenhalgh
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1265
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From: T

Sent: 03 July 2019 14:07
To: Greenhalgh, Adam <Adam.Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Application 2019/2945/P 23 Newton Street WC2B 5EL

Dear Mr. Greenhalgh,

I am a resident of Thurstan Dwellings and I strongly objet to the request of extended hours to the above
application.

There are ongoing issue with other planning application, and it seems if any problem arise it takes a very
long time to establish who is right or wrong.

As Ms Rigby from the Covent Garden Community association explained in her letter this is a residential
area and I agree with all her points including the smoking.

Kind regards



